Willow Creek Newsletter
Spring 2021

Contact us at
Email:
willowcreekhomes@vahoo.com

Website:
www.willowcreekhomes.org

Voice Mail:
630-301-6908

Mailing Address:
~ PO Box 870, West Chlcag(), IL
' St LR ; = 60186
HOA Meetmg Schedulg Location:
Wednesday, May 12t @ 7:30 pm West Chicago Park District
Wednesday, August 11t @ 7:30 pm AR.C. Center
Wednesday, November 10th @ 7:30 pm 201 W. National Street

West Chicago, IL 60185
Note: Due to COVID, meetings will be held as a Web meeting. Refer to Website for the link to the meeting.

Birds are chirping, flowers are bloomfng and spring is here.
Here are some reminders to help maintain the beauty of our subdivision.
e Please ensure that all Christmas holiday decorations have been taken down and stored.

e Our lawn grass should be cut and mowed regularly and kept no high.er than 6”. Our property
should be maintained free of weeds.

e No one wants to see garbage/trash cans sitting out so please keep them stored within your
dwelling or garages and remember to bring them in at end of trash pick up day.

Observed Holidays impacting trash pickup:
Memorial Day, Independence Day, Labor Day, Thanksgiving, Christmas and New Year’s Day

e Your safety is our #1 concern. Unfortunately, the Waters of Willow Creek Subdivision are not safe!
Please protect yourself and your neighborhood by refraining from SWIMMING activities in either
the West or East Ponds. This also includes NO BOATING, KAYAKING, RAFTING or FLOTATION
DEVICES.
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Thanlk you for youyr undeystanding and cooperation,



. Let’s Go For A Wallk !

Nothing like going for a walk with our favorite friend, but let’s be respectful of our neighbors and comply
with the City Ordinance of keeping them on a leash and cleaning up after their poop.

We request that you refrain from feeding the geese that inhabit our ponds and open areas. According to
the US Department of Animal, Plant and Wildlife Services, this only attracts the geese and does not
support their natural habitat.

Keeping Our Neighborhood Safe

West Chicago and the surrounding suburbs are experiencing an increase in cars being broken into. Please
take a look at these tips from the West Chicago Police Department on how to decrease your chances of
becoming a victim.

Keep your cars locked when parked on the street or driveway.
Park your cars in the garage.

Do not leave your car running with the key in it.

Do not leave valuable’s visible.

Call 911 if you see anything suspicious.
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The Board has received questions regarding the hosting of Block Parties. Although the Board does not
coordinate a Neighborhood Wide block party event, we do encourage the spirit of Community.
Homeowners are welcome to organize an event on their street, or among their nelghbors The Board can
sponsor your event on some scale if you have ideas on how we can contribute.

NEIGHBORHOOD GARAGE SALE

Mark your calendars for June 11t and 12th for the Willow Creek Annual Garage Sale.
The Garage Sale hours will be from 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM



